


able to do so in order that can see their incineration plant in action and so understand the technology 
that ensures that our waste is disposed of and recycled in a way that is technically safe, creates energy 
in the form of electricity which in Fords case will power the local committee. 

We are a small local cancer support charity with some 500 members and we are so grateful that we 
have had the opportunity of benefiting from the support of a national company as it gives us profile, 
financial sponsorship and can help with our sustainability in these awful times.  

As a Grundon benefactor, we urge West Sussex Council to grant the permission for Grundon's new 
Energy Recovery Facility and Waste Sorting and Transfer Facility at Ford so that the community will 
benefit from improved environmental management of refuse, increased capacity of waste management 
and so that our relationship with Grundon may continue and they can support other local charities 
which they might consider worthy. 

Yours truly, 

 

Dwayne Clevett 
Lead Cancer Exercise Instructor 
CANCER UNITED 
 




